
Retiree’s Report – June 2014 
 
Green Shield is finally replacing the paper cards with strong synthetic paper. Within the next few months 
anyone being reissued a new card whether it’s for dependent changes, lost cards or replacing old cards 
will receive the new and improved card. 
 
Green Shield has expanded their provider online claim submission service to include: 
 
 Chiropodists 
 Podiatrists 
 Naturopathic doctors 
 Speech therapists 
 Counselling service providers 
 
This was in addition to chiropractors, massage therapists, vision care providers, and medical equipment 
suppliers who could already submit claims online. Physiotherapists and acupuncturists can also submit 
claims unfortunately; we don’t have the coverage for them. Your provider can submit your claim directly 
to Green Shield once they have registered.  Your provider can also request the payment to go to them or 
to you. 
 
I hope everyone has a wonderful summer. 
 
Michelle Harvey  
Unifor Local 584 Benefit Rep 


